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Sustainable Management at Inkaterra hotels as reference  
for the IDB project (Inter-American Development Bank) 
 
Twenty four tourism entrepreneurs based at the central Peruvian jungle, visited the operational areas of the 
Inkaterra and byInkaterra Hotels in Machu Picchu to learn about good practices in sustainable tourism at an 
important destination as Machu Picchu.  This benchmarking activity took place on January 20 – 21st and 
was part of the Project  “Competitiveness of Tourism Services for the Development of the Peruvian Central 
Jungle” financed by the Inter-American Development Bank. 
 
Inkaterra and Inkaterra Association (ITA) supported the visit of these young entrepreneurs, who made 
contact with the teams of the different areas of the hotels, exchanging experiences and identifying the 
difficulties and challenges of sustainable management.   

 
 
 

Forest Sciences and Tourism Students:  
Internship at Casa ITA Biological Station 
 
Forestry Sciences School students of 
Universidad Nacional Agraria La Molina 
(National Agrarian La Molina University), and 
Tourism and Hotel Management School 
students of Universidad San Martín de Porres 
 (San Martín de Porres University), are doing 
their internship  at CASA ITA biological 
station in Tambopata – Madre de Dios, as 
part of ITA’s Volunteering Program, to 
develop research and tourism projects. 
 
The Forest Sciences students  are studying 
the floristic composition of Amazon forests 
through the creation of inventories at the 
stations, strengthening their research skills 
and contributing to the botanic knowledge of 
this area. 
 
The Tourism students are developing a project that applies sustainable tourism criteria to the Volunteering 
Program of ITA, improving the use of good practices of the research stations in Madre de Dios. 
 


